From:

Sent: 10 April 2017 21:22
To: Sheehy, John; Bakall, Gary
Cc:
Diver, John
Subject: 51 Fairfax Road-Rubbish collection !

Hi John/Gary

We contacted the rubbish collection firm to ask them if they could stop their Sam collections for 51 Fairfax
Road and reschedule for 8am or later (as per the planning condition ), so the residents are no longer woken
up by them. They said they need the instruction in writing. Could you contact them ? The last collection was
on Friday at 5.20am !! Their telephone number is _The restaurant
operator seems incapable of doing this.

Many thanks

regards

Tngrid



